
December 26, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightlin-e Kentucky 
d--------------b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00251 
Southern Water & Sewer District 
Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment - Remediation of Deficiencies in Application 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Southern Water & Sewer District's remediated 
application for an adjustment to its water rates. The original ARF Application was filed on 
September 25, 2024 but was rejected due to deficiencies identified in your letter dated 
September 27. 2024. 

Since that time, Ariel Baker, the original consultant working on behalf of the District, was no able 
to continue this work and I became responsible for resolving those deficiencies and submitting 
this remediated application. 

This application is being filed pursuant to 807 KAR 5:076 and uses calendar year 2023 as the test 
year with appropriate adjustments to normalize revenues and expenses. The Attorney General's 
Office of Rate Intervention has also. been provided a copy of this application by electronic mail. 

My electronic mail address is bob.miller@straightlineky.com. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


